
N E W S L E T TE R  
B u i l d i n g  B r i g ht e r  Fu t u r e s  

Thursday 12th September 2024  
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s),  

Thank you to families of our Year 10 and 11 students who attended our welcome evenings this week. It was 
a pleasure to see you all and to talk to you about supporting students as they begin their GCSE studies and 
look ahead to exams. The feedback from these events has been very positive and it was a fantastic  
opportunity to come together in support of our young people.  

Our visits to primary schools in the local area have continued this week, with Mr Matharu, Director of The 
Bridge, talking to students from Richmond Primary School and Barwell Church of England Primary School. He 
has shared how excited students have been by our provision in The Bridge and the exciting opportunities 

that being part of our community brings. We all look forward to seeing many familiar faces at our Open Evening on Wednesday 
18th September.  

Our Rugby training for girls and boys kicked off this week and it was wonderful to see so many students getting involved for the 
first time, coaching others and showcasing their team spirit. Our staff were joined by coaches from Hinckley Rugby Club  and it 
was great to welcome them as guests to this week’s training sessions. I would like to wish our team the very best of luck for  
Saturday, when they will take on Leicester Grammar School in their first fixture of the academic year. 

This week, we also hosted an NPQSL meeting, during which visiting educationalists observed Latin lessons, sharing that they 
were very impressed. It was a great opportunity to showcase our exceptional community and hard working students to other 
professionals and I was blown away with their feedback.   

Best wishes, Lisa Hickman — Headteacher  
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                            S t u d e n t s  F i r s t  I  I t ’ s  A b o u t  L e a r n i n g  I  N o  B a r r i e r s  

Creating Dystopian Observations  

Our Year 10 Fine Artists are  
currently investigating utopia and  
dystopia and the characteristics seen in 
each. Students are now completing key 
observations before developing a  
composition of their own utopia or  
dystopian world.  

On Wednesday, students also  

experimented with manipulating  

specialist textile materials to give  

outcomes which showcased  

dystopian characteristics.  Great work! 

 



Numeracy in The Bridge  

All students in Year 7 took part in their first Numeracy Tutor Task on Monday. As a school, we recognise how important it is to 
be Mathematically fluent in the four main operators (addition, subtraction, multiplication and division) and how these basic 
skills play a significant part in our everyday lives, both as adults as well as children.  

This task was differentiated so that all abilities could access 
and achieve. The task added something different to simple  
calculations, as there were several answers that could apply, 
but only one way that would complete the CrossMath with the  
numbers available. This forced the students to think a little  
harder when selecting which number goes in which box. 

Students thoroughly enjoyed the task and are looking forward 
to the next!  

Road Closure—Woodland Road  
 

Severn Trent have asked us to share a letter with our parents/carers 

regarding upcoming maintenance works in the surrounding area.  

  

Woodland Road will be closed to non-residents from 17th September 

until the end of the year.  

 

Click here to read more.   

https://www.thehinckleyschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=867&type=pdf
https://www.thehinckleyschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=867&type=pdf


Severn Trent have asked us to share a letter with our parents/carers 

residents from 17th September 

Introducing Art Bytes—Year 9  

Our tutor team launched the annual Art Bytes competition to our Year 9 students last Thursday and we are encouraging  
the year group to produce a piece using the media of their choice to submit. Last year entries included traditional fine art  
techniques alongside sculpture, photography and textiles. Students should see Miss Webster if they would like more  
information.  

https://www.thehinckleyschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=867&type=pdf
https://www.thehinckleyschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=867&type=pdf


Pond Dipping to Identify Wildlife  

Our Year 7 Science classes tried their hand at pond dipping this 
week. Mrs Cook’s class worked in groups using nets  
and collection trays to collect wildlife. Then, using a key,  
students were able to identify the wide variety that live in  
our school pond. Students enjoyed getting up close to the wildlife 
and seeing the wide variety in our school pond including fish, frogs 
and snails.  

It was wonderful to see students engaged and excited by the  
activity, they worked well in their groups and could identify the  
wildlife found.  

Well done Year 7! 



Year 8 -10 and Year 12  
Volunteers 



We are delighted to share our new Enrichment Calendar for the Autumn Term, now featuring over 50 extra curricular  
opportunities across the school! We encourage all students to get involved in three activities a week either during lunchtime or 
after school and log all attendance in order for students to work towards their Ruby, Sapphire and Diamond Enrichment 
Awards! 

 

Another Term of Exceptional Enrichment  

Explore our lunchtime enrichment offer on the next page! 

Join Our New Drama Society  

The Hinckley School ' Drama Society ' launched on Monday 9th September and Mrs Cook is 
encouraging students across the school to come along and get involved. More  
information about what students can expect is detailed below:  
 

KS4/KS5 Lunchtime Drop-ins on Mondays and Wednesdays Week 1  - Students will be  
rehearsing, trying their hand at directing, learning how to put on a production and developing 
their design skills. 

KS3 Drama Society Tuesday and Wednesday Week 2 -  Open to students in Year 7, 8 and 9, 
the Drama Society will be led by Sixth Form Drama Ambassadors and is a fantastic  
opportunity for students to try something new, explore their love of performing arts, make 
new friends and grow their confidence.  

 







ADT SPOTLIGHT 
Celebrating Creativity and Sharing Inspiring Opportunities   

Job of the Week 

Click the video above to learn more about a  

career as an Animator!  

University and Post 18 Courses  

Have you ever considered studying BA (Hons) Animation?  
 
Click here to learn more about studying  for a degree in animation at Leeds 
Arts University. 

Competition Corner  
 

 

 

Home - Young Railway Photographer Of The Year Competition 

(youngrailphotographeroftheyear.co.uk)  

Capture the moment and submit your favourite shots as the Railway  

Museum celebrate 200 years of railway history!  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-mumKSFfVdg
https://www.youngrailphotographeroftheyear.co.uk/
https://www.youngrailphotographeroftheyear.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7f8375PQ1vg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-mumKSFfVdg


In preparation for their mock exams, Year 11 Fine Artists have been using the photography studio and creative lighting  
techniques to illuminate their subjects. They are now embarking on translating these into fine art outcomes by exploring and 
experimenting with the application of a range of materials and techniques to accurately replicate the skintones. Many have 
demonstrated challenge by choosing to depict fauvisit palettes that have been selected to enhance mood and emotion.  

They have produced some fantastic work and we can’t wait to share more insights into their sketchbooks in future  
newsletters.  

Fine Art Students Depict Enhanced Mood and Emotion  




